LTBB Housing Commission Third Quarter Report July 2018-October 2018

The LTBB Housing Commission consists of Chairperson Patrick Wemigwase, Secretary Annette VanDeCar and Commissioners Larry Stead and Judith Pierzynowski.

During the third quarter, the commission held one official meeting on September 14, 2018. The commission reviewed LTBB legislation and regulations passed in regards to housing, construction, home ownership, etc. (WOS 2018-006 Lease Inheritance, WOS 2018-002 Mortgage Lending Statute, REG-WOS 2009-007-061418-001 Building Codes Adoption Regulations, WOS 2018-009 Odawa Construction Administration Holding Corporation and WOS 2018-015 Odawa Economic Affairs Holding Corporation). The commission also noted sign and sidewalk maintenance was needed at the Wah Wahs No De Kee Housing. In old business, the Executive presented Tribal Council with two proposals to bring Internet service to Wah Wahs No De Kee Housing, but Tribal Council has not acted on the proposals.

Our remaining meeting dates for 2018 are October 5, November 2 and December 7.

Respectfully submitted by Annette VanDeCar, Secretary of the LTBB Housing Commission